

301 - 1268 Fifth Avenue Prince George, BC V2L 3L2 Tel: 250-561-2525

Fax: 250-561-2563

info@northerndevelopment.bc.ca www.northerndevelopment.bc.ca

January 17, 2023

District of Mackenzie PO Bag 340 Mackenzie, BC VOJ 2CO

Attention:

Joan Atkinson

Mayor

Subject:

2023 Business Façade Improvement Program

Northern Development Project Number 8268 70

Northern Development Initiative Trust was created by the Province to be a catalyst for central and northern B.C. to grow a strong diversified economy by stimulating sustainable economic growth through strategic and leveraged investments.

I am pleased to advise you that the District of Mackenzie's Business Façade Improvement application for the 2023 year has been approved up to \$20,000 from the Prince George Regional Development Account on January 16, 2023.

Funding under this program is provided as a reimbursement upon Northern Development's receipt of reporting documents. Complete reporting is due by January 31, 2024. Reporting materials can be found on Northern Development's website at www.northerndevelopment.bc.ca/funding-programs/community-development/business-facade-improvement/.

We wish you every success with your project. We are excited to see how your Business Façade Improvement projects will stimulate economic growth and strengthen our region.

Sincerely,

Joel McKay

Chief Executive Officer

c: Diane Smith, Chief Administrative Officer, District of Mackenzie Rachelle Dumoulin, Economic Development Clerk, District of Mackenzie

